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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 
 

 

In the last year the Foundation received a lot of clothes and other nice things from private persons, estates 

and Lidingö hospital to send to Romania. On December 2 came the long-awaited truck to Stockholm with a 

Bulgarian driver. Wonderful that Maria and Thomas speak Macedonian. The two languages are similar to 

each other, like Swedish and Norwegian, Thomas says. It was the first day of winter in Stockholm, but we 

were happy not to experience the same snow falls as in southern Sweden. Despite having a GPS in his 

vehicle, the driver had to circle around several times as his GPS did take him to his destination. After a 

while he called for help and explained where he was. Thomas called a taxicab that took him to the truck. 

Sitting next to the driver he could then guide the driver to the group of brave volunteers who were struggling 

with all the moving boxes that needed to be carried from the basement on to the truck. The picture shows 

some of the thirteen volunteers. We were definitely relieved when it was all loaded and secured in the truck, 

including all the documents with exact lists of what was in each box. Now it will hopefully not be too snowy 

and slippery as the truck has to get through the 

Carpathian mountains in Transylvania in order 

to reach the places Ciumeghiu, Cluj-Napoca, 

Bogdand, Borsa and Voivodeni. 

   

The SB Foundation wishes all 

friends and donors  

Merry Christmas and  

Happy New Year! 
Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger  
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